
Dated: 

CITY OF LAKE FOREST 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that the September 25,2008, meeting of the 
Planning Commission of the City of Lake Forest will not be held. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting is October 9,2008, at 7:00 p.m. 

September 18,2008 

Gayle ~cderman, AICP 
Development Services Director 


